
        

   

 

     
  

 
    

     
    

 

 
 

  
  

 
 

   
  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

  
   

  
  

 

 
 

 
  

REPORT FOR ACTION 

Pembina Institute Presentation: Creating a Medium-
and Heavy-Duty Vehicle Electrification Strategy 

Date: January 29, 2024 
To: Board of Directors of the Toronto Atmospheric Fund 
From: Chief Executive Officer 

SUMMARY 

Colleagues from Pembina Institute, led by Jennifer Meneses, Associate Director, 
Strategic Partnerships, will provide an update on their TAF-funded work to develop a 
national zero emissions medium- and heavy-duty vehicle strategy. 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

The Chief Executive Officer recommends that the Board of Directors of the Toronto 
Atmospheric Fund receive the presentation for information. 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 

There is no financial impact resulting from the adoption of the recommendations in this 
report. 

DECISION HISTORY 

On November 5, 2021, the TAF Board approved a grant of $150,000 over 18 months to 
Pembina Institute to develop a national zero emissions medium- and heavy-duty vehicle 
(MHDV) strategy, outlining priority actions and policy changes needed to achieve 100 
percent zero emissions MHDV sales by 2040. 
(https://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2021/ta/bgrd/backgroundfile-172394.pdf) 

COMMENTS 

None 
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CONTACT 

Siddharth Chatpalliwar, Senior Grants Manager, schatpalliwar@taf.ca 

SIGNATURE 

Julia Langer 
Chief Executive Officer 
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